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From February 12th to 15th, members of
the MLAOC presented a display of 15
vintage outboard motors for patrons of the
2016 Fishing Show to check out. Nick
Monastero has overseen this event for a
number of years and again, it was a great
success. People approached our display to
say that part of the reason they attend the
show is to see our display. Several
membership applications were handed out
so we hope some of them will join and
keep the membership increasing. A few
contacts on potential motors were

also made. As much fun as the members
had monitoring the display, a few more
volunteers certainly could have been

used. Helping for a few hours is not a lot to
give for a hobby that we love.
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